
  
Dear Parents/Students,  
 
 I have great pleasure in announcing our annual “Christmas Disco”, 
which is for both parents and students. This is the event of the year, so 
take this opportunity to enjoy a great night out with family and friends. 
The Christmas Disco is being held at the Chianti Italian Restaurant, 
378 Ringwood Road, Ferndown, on Sunday 20th December, from 
6.00pm - 10.00pm. 
 
There will be a complimentary delicious “Christmas Buffet” for 
everyone, along with some lovely hot pizzas that Alberto has kindly 
donated, plus a licensed bar for the adults and soft drinks on sale for the 
children. 
 
 In addition to the Christmas raffle, I will be awarding “Student of the 
Year” and drawing cash prizes for the 100 Club Fund.  (Anyone wishing 
to join the 100 Club please contact your instructor for information.) 
 
The cost of the disco is only £5.00 per person or £18.00 for a family of 
four or more.  You are welcome to bring friends along even if they do 
not belong to the club as all proceeds from the night will be donated into 
the Freestyle Combat 100 club fund which will help finance the Squads to 
compete in 2016. 
 
!!! For Tickets, please fill out the bottom half of this form and return it to 
your club instructor with full payment by Sunday 13th December. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

 
FAMILY NAME:_________________  TEL:___________________ 
 
 

ADULTS ATTENDING:____________  CHILDREN:____________ 
 
NO. Of TICKETS:_________________   TOTAL PAID: £_________ 


